
CLOVIS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BID 2988 – Clovis East Sewer Improvements 

 
Addendum No. 1 

June 7, 2024 

 

 

Notice to Bidders: 

This addendum forms a part of the Bid /Contract Documents for the above referenced project 

and shall be incorporated integrally. Bidders are required to acknowledge receipt of this 

addendum on the sheet included with the bid package. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 

addendum may subject the bidder to disqualification. Each proposer shall make necessary 

adjustments and submit their proposal with full knowledge of all modifications, clarifications, 

and supplemental data included therein. Where provisions of the following supplemental data 

differ from those of the original Bid / Contract Documents, this Addendum shall govern. 

 

You are hereby notified of the following changes, clarifications or modifications to the original 

Bid /Contract Documents: 

 

AD1-01: Change – Question Deadline has been changed from June 12, 2024, to June 11, 

2024, at 11:00am PST.  

 
  
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 559-327-9479. 

 

Tatum Toste   

Director of Purchasing 

Clovis Unified School District 

tatumtoste@clovisusd.k12.ca.us   

 

 

 
 
 

 


